Monroe Township Fire Prevention Bureau
District #1

24 Harrison Aveniie

Meonroe Township, New Jersey
08831
(732) 251-0900 Ext 4

Ernest Zih, Fire Official

Date: March 21, 2012

Monthly Report:

Inspections: See attached

Money: Deposit:  3/06/12 140.00
Deposit:  3/22/12 210.00

Fire Prevention:

School Career Day at Woodland completed 3/16/2012
Girl Scouts completed for Wed. 3/21/12 at Fire house.

Girl Scouts (2™ Group)scheduled for  3/28/12

Investigation: Ongoing investigation of two incident Monroe PD

Investigation 3-10-1111 Harrison ST Jamesburg



Meetings:

Computer:

4-15-2012 Major Structure Fire
Roosmoor investigation for
Central. Total loss of carport,
5 cars, 2 golfcarts . Heat
damage to 5 other cars and
nearby units.

4-17-2012 Minor Oven Fire / 6 Vernon

Note: Juvenile Fire Setter assessment and
Fire prevention training given
to one individual.

4-16-212  Meeting with Fire Official Ray
Lebrun / follow-up Rossmoor investigation

4-18-2012State Department of Community
Affairs Codes Council

Web-site : Al information received has
been updated .



Computer: Web-site update

Other: Contract letter submitted to Commissioners



Monroe Township Fire Prevention Bureau
District #1
24 Harrison Avenue
Monroe Township, New Jersey
08831
(732) 251-0900 Ext 4

Ernest Zih, Fire Official

March 21, 2012

TO: Commissioner Charles Dipierro
Commissioner Raymond Perry
Commissioner Robert LeBrun
Commissioner Mike Costello
Commissioner Vincent Dilieto

FROM: Ernest Zih/ Fire Official  {* __—=

Patrick Reardon / Assistant Fire Official 5457

—

During the past 20 years, under the guidance and support of the
Commissioners, and with a solid relationship with the Volunteer Fire
Company, we have carried out our responsibilities to the residents of
Monroe Fire District #1. It is in that spirit that this letter is being written.

The Bureau carries out many responsibilities including, but not
limited to, the inspections of iocal businesses, life hazards, fire
investigations and follow-ups, plan reviews, and smoke detector
inspections. Further, the Bureau provides public Fire Prevention education,
which includes presentations to schools and local scout groups.

To ensure continuity of the Bureau functions, we are asking the
Commissioners to continue this relationship in the form of a three-year (or
longer) contract.

Last, we thank you again for your continual support.



